
 

 

PhoeniX Bulletin - Jan 2021 

 

The Woodside meet is all over with first place to Phoenix – well done to all. 

The Club Xmas BBQ in the Park was held on 19 December 2020 – special Club 

awards to Anna and Sui and good times were had. 

We have Club swim caps available for purchase at club training $10. A new 

order for Club Clothing and bathers will be offered to members shortly so 

watch Facebook and emails for details of these. 

The Club website is up and running – check it out here for up to date Club 

information (Club records are also now recorded on this site); 

http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/ 

Phoenix Masters now has a Member Protection Officer, Di Napier and a Safety 

Officer, Grant Simpson. 

The committee has decided to introduce a standout coach for our Saturday 

training sessions. We will be seeking additional member volunteers to assist 

with this and details will be sent to all members shortly. 

The Club has also commenced running the Endurance 1000 program at 

selected training sessions – the first was Saturday 16 January 2021 with three 

members making a solid start. The program runs for each calendar year so 

there will be plenty of time to complete your targeted swims. The next E1000 

session will be advertised on Phoenix Members Only. Details of the program 

can be seen via the link on our website. 

Dates for your diary: 

• There will be no Saturday session on 13 February 2021 as the Club has 

decided to support the Pink and Blue charity swim being held on that 

day – speak to Jo Sutcliffe for details. 

• There will be no iSwim session at 7 pm on Monday 25 January (Australia 

day long weekend).   

• Entries are due for the Australia Day Jetty to Jetty swim – we have a 

BYO BBQ following. Check Phoenix Members Only for more information. 

• The 2nd of the Summer series pool events will be held at Gawler pool 

on 31 January – 12 members entered.  

http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/

